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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Kathleen Keenan 
   Legislative Affairs and Communications Manager 
 
DATE:  August 9, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: St. Lucie County Letter of Support 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Background 
 
In July, St. Lucie County Board of County Commission Chair, Chis Dzadovsky, sent a letter to 
Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (FDACS) Commissioner, Nikki Fried, 
regarding water pollution caused by Class AA biosolids. The letter is attached for your reference. 
It has been requested that the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) authorize a letter of support 
for St. Lucie County. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the BCC review and approve, or approve with modifications, the draft letter 
to be signed by the BCC Chair and sent to St. Lucie County. 
 
Attachment:  St. Lucie County Letter to FDACS re. Biosolids 

IRC Proposed Letter of Support 
 
 

    Office of the 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY  

ADMINISTRATOR 
 


	MEMORANDUM
	Background
	Recommendation


